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From: 	 H <hrod17@clintonemail.corn> 

Sent: 	 Saturday, May 19, 2012 10:30 AM 

To: 	 'millscd@state.gov' 

Subject 	 Re: Feltman Departure 

I'm happy to drop into Bill's office. Remind me to offer some color on this. 

From: Mills, Cheryl D [mailto:MillsCD@state.gov]  
Sent: Friday, May 18, 2012 06:27 PM 
To: H 
Subject: Fw: Feltman Departure 

Thoughts? 

   

From: Mull, Stephen D 
Sent: Friday, May 18, 2012 06:17 PM 
To: Mills, Cheryl D 
Cc: Laszczych, Joanne; Toiv, Nora F 
Subject: Feltman Departure 

Hi Cheryl, a few weeks ago, Uzra Zeya conveyed Bill's suggestion that the Secretary confer a Distinguished 

Service Award on Jeff Feltman that would be presented to him on the occasion of his departure from the 
government at the end of this month, and you had agreed. Jeff is unaware that he will be getting the award. 

Thanks, 

Steve 
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